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Notice of Availability of Electrical Undergrounding Plan Guideline Data Template Files 

 
On January 6, 2025, Energy Safety issued its Second Revised 10-Year Electrical Undergrounding 
Plan Guidelines (EUP Guidelines) for comment. The EUP Guidelines state that data submission templates 
will be made available for large electrical corporations. Today Energy Safety is providing sample data 
submission templates for stakeholder review. The data submission templates are optional for 
large electrical corporations and will be available for reference separate from the EUP Guidelines. 
Stakeholders may provide comments on the templates for Energy Safety's consideration. Opening 
and reply comments on the sample data submission templates are due the same dates as comments 
on the Second Revised EUP Guidelines. 
 
The sample data submission templates are available on Energy Safety’s Electrical Undergrounding 
Division website at: https://energysafety.ca.gov/what-we-do/electrical-infrastructure-safety/ https-
energysafety-ca-gov-what-we-do-electrical-infrastructure-safety-electrical-undergrounding-
division-sb-884 under EUP Templates and Example Files. 
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